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HPD ICRC Commissioners

From: Ranleigh Hirsh 
Sent: Saturday, July 24, 2021 1:25 PM
To: HPD ICRC Commissioners
Subject: July 24th meeting - procedural comments

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***  

Again, Thank you for holding this meeting to gather public input into your process. It is 
very much appreciated. You have accepted a difficult task given many factors let alone 
the delayed 2020 census data. I truly respected your service to our community.  
 
Below are a few general meeting procedures you should consider at your next meeting:  

 Publicize your public hearings to a broader audience - Meeting notices are not 
reaching the general public 

 Speaker sign-up should be clearly indicated at the sign-in table 
o I missed the sign-in table altogether 

 Reformat the worksheets for better responses - worksheets are not self-evident 
o The question list is helpful but difficult to address on the small district map 
o Provide fill-in the blanks on the questions 
o Have one table size large map, giving participants colored dot stickers to 

place indicating places for worship, education, shopping, etc. 
 Commissioners should not provide personal positions from the dais 

I personally felt that Commissioner Camellia Falcon's statement from the dais today was 
an inappropriate, personal rant that jeopardizes the integrity of the commission's work. I 
wondered if the ICRC had not taken the CoA Boards and Commission ethics class. In the 
future, I hope the ICRC can find a more appropriate way for commissioners to submit 
their input to the ICRC.  
 
Sincerely,  
Ranleigh Hirsh 
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